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March 16, 2020 

 

Dear Glassboro School District Families, 

 

With our school district closing temporarily, we know that food may be a concern for some of our 

Glassboro families. Glassboro Public School District and our food service provider, Chartwells, have 

developed a plan to help. 

 

During this closure, parents/guardians throughout our school district can pick up a prepackaged 

breakfast and lunch for students, Monday-Friday between 8 a.m. and 1 p.m., at the Dorothy L. Bullock 

School (370 New Street East). The meals will be provided without a cost to families. 

 

Families who are driving will follow a one-way traffic pattern through the parking lot. Cars will enter 

the Dorothy L. Bullock School parking lot via New Street East, pick up meals in front of the school and 

exit through the usual exit onto New Street East. Families who arrive on foot will receive meal packages 

on the right side of the building (when facing the building). Bullock parents may know the latter location 

as the morning parent-student drop off area.  

 

All meals will meet the required nutrition guidelines of the New Jersey Department of Agriculture 

School Nutrition Program.  If you have any questions regarding nutrition, please contact the food service 

director Margaret McClaskey at mmcclaskey@gpsd.us or 856-652-2700, extension 4711. 

 

We will use our website, www.gpsd.us, and our school messenger system’s telephone/email blasts to let 

families know of any changes to this plan. 

 

We will miss your children during our closure and look forward to welcoming them back when schools 

reopen. Thank you for your support.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Johnson 

 
Jennifer Johnson 

Business Administrator 
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